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The Modern Language Teachers’ Association of Queensland Inc.
Gold Coast Branch
Meeting Thursday 02 June 2011 4:00pm
Venue: G06_3.60 (Business 3 Building) 
Meeting Began 4:05              Concluded 6:00
Attendance:
  Eve Blackwell, Brendan Boyle (Helensvale SHS),Cathryn Bruton (Helensvale SHS), Anthony Chapman (Palm Beach SS; Park Lake SS), Kath Clarke (Coombabah SHS), Ros Fischer (Somerset College), Jo Fullerton (Springbrook SS), Kayoko Govindasamy (Elanora SHS), Kim Hepworth (Clover Hill SS) Ayako Iwasaki (HelensvaleSHS), Gareth Jones (Robina SHS), Leigh Kirwan (Griffith University), Tomoko Nakanishi (Arundel SS), Lindsay Rawnsley (AB Paterson), Anna Richardson, Cheyne Sandercoe (AB Paterson), Rie Suzuki (Mt Warren Park SS), Yumi Tatton (Elanora SHS), Carmel Gomm-Wright
1. Welcome:   By Leigh
2. Apologies:  Susie Fenton, Laura Marshall 
3. President’s Report:  

· Thinking of integrating technologies into your language teaching practices?  TELL EXPOSITION 6 June 2011 (12-3pm, UQ)
Technology enhance Language Learning
· How to Motivate and Engage Middle Years LOTE Learners!  August 24th, 2011,  Bond University, Robina.   Leigh has more details.
4. Treasurer’s Report
· Lindsay has a quote for Speech Competition Certificates = $300
· Lindsay will look into further quotes for medals.
5. Webmaster’s Report:  
· Another web site proposal. Feedback given. Our previous feedback was taken into consideration. A new logo has been requested.
· Shannon Mason has become webmaster for the state.
6. Speech Contest Report
· Date change to September 11th
· As speeches are given to the webmaster they will be put onto the website.
· For senior students the Gold Coast competition has questions. For students competing in the State Competition there will be no questions

7. General Business
· Written Competition Details were discussed and agreed to. All information regarding the competition will be available from the Gold Coast Website.
· Language Teachers’ Forum was well attended in Brisbane. From the Gold Coast MLTAQ Branch Ros, Leigh and Gareth attended the meeting. Decision taken to hold a meeting once a  month.  The next one is Peter Grainger on 15 June again at South Bank.
8. PD – Ros Fischer from Somerset College screened 30 minutes of the     movie “Speaking in Tongues”  (the conclusion will be shown next meeting).
